From Maxine Cheshire column:

President Nixon's daughters, who were supposed to attend the Spanish embassy party Friday night [18 May] for Generalissimo Franco's daughter and her husband, will go instead to Key Biscayne. A White House spokesman said the Chief Executive "particularly" wanted his family with him over the long Memorial Day weekend . . . This is the second time in recent weeks that Julie Nixon Eisenhower has changed her plans in favor of familial togetherness. She had two public appearances scheduled earlier this month. She canceled one and asked her husband to substitute for her at the other because her father requested that she accompany him to the Florida White House.

[Complete.]